
Hello From Mrs. Sietsema 
 
Hopefully you are enjoying a relaxing and fun summer! The new school year will be 

here before you  know it.  Here is some information regarding important dates and the supply 
list.  

Mark Your Calendar!!! 
AUGUST 20th VANDERBILT OPEN HOUSE 

More information to follow but you won’t want to miss this! 
 

  
 
 
 
You may be starting to think about school supplies as the stores begin to fill up with them. Be-
low are the supplies your child will need.  

• 2 boxes of crayons (24 count) 
• A hard plastic pencil box 
• Pencil top erasers (small package) 
• 10 large glue sticks 
• 2 folders 
• A backpack or bookbag 
• Box of Kleenex  (last names A-M) 
• Box of #2 pencils (last names N-Z) 
• 1 notebook  
• Pair of kid scissors 
• A pair of headphones (not earbuds)  

Items that will be provided for your child include markers and a Vanderbilt agenda.  
 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me through Vander-
bilt’s e-mail system. My e-mail address is 5.ksietsema@nhaschools.com.  
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sietsema  
Kindergarten Teacher 
Vanderbilt Charter Academy 

mailto:5.cschout@heritageacademies.com

